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5th February 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

At Belle Vue we are always trying to enhance the children’s reading 

experience.  Children’s enjoyment and success at the start of their reading 

journey is crucial.  

Due to current restrictions surrounding COVID, we are unfortunately unable to 
provide children in Reception and KS1 with their usual home readers and Big 
Cat Phonics books. We do however feel that during these unprecedented times 
it is vital that we continue to support and enrich the children’s reading 
experiences.  A subscription to Rising Stars Reading Planet Online Library has 
been made meaning that children in Reception and KS1 will now have access 
to a bank of online reading books in a digital format.  
 
Each child will be provided with their own unique log on details which will 

allow them to access a wide variety of assigned eBooks – these log in details 

will follow shortly.  Your child’s class teacher will assign eBooks that will be 

suited to your child’s phonics and reading level. Further details regarding this 

will be shared with you via your child’s online learning platform over the 

coming days. 

Further information can be found at: https://tinyurl.com/y3xfymbg  

If you any questions to not hesitate to contact us. 

We hope you enjoy sharing these new online books with your child. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Reception and Key Stage 1 staff. 
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